
 

 

It’s EMS Recognition Day and @DurhamCounts is capping off EMS Week 
by further honoring and celebrating our @EMSDurham professionals. Thank 
you for your COVID-19 support and your continued response to everyday 
emergencies. #COVID19EMS #HealthcareHeroes 

 

Did you know that Census data informs decisions about federal funding that 
supports local EMS agencies? EMS professionals have a strong desire to 
have a positive impact in a person’s life. Let’s show our support for them by 
completing the #2020Censusquestionnaire! 

 

While sheltering in place, and attending to personal, professional and 
academic responsibilities, remember to complete the Census online, by mail 
or by telephone.  

 

On average, it takes less than 10 minutes to complete the Census 
questionnaire. Completing the Census is an opportunity to continue 
to positively impact our community! Everyone Counts! Including 



 

 

You! #DurhamCounts #MakeNCCount #2020Census @NCCensus 
@NCCounts 

 

Due to COVID-19 the deadline to complete the Census is extended 
to October 31, 2020.  

 

Go to my2020census.gov to complete the Census online.  

Call 844-330-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in English.  

Call 844-468-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in Spanish. 

 

 

Warmest Regards,   

Everyone Counts!  

 

https://my2020census.gov/

